
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE  

TO CONSIDER APPLICATIONS FOR A  

NEW MANAGER CERTIFICATE FOR ANGELA MCKNIGHT  AND 

NEW ON-LICENCE BY 822 ON ABEL LIMITED 

  
The District Licensing Committee will be hearing applications for a new on-licence by 
822 On Abel Limited for the premises at 822 Abel Tasman Drive, Pohara to be 
known as Nikau Café & Bar and a New Manager Certificate for Angela McKnight. 
  
The hearing will take place as follows:  
  
Venue: Motueka Public Library – 32 Wallace Street, Motueka  
  
Date:  Friday 20 October 2023 
  
Time:  8.00am to 12.00pm midday 
  
This Notice of Hearing is being given to the applicant, the Police, Licensing Inspector 
and Medical Officer of Health.  You have the right to appear and be heard, whether 
personally or by counsel, and call, examine or cross-examine witnesses. 
 
Objectors – brief of evidence and/or submissions to be provided to the Secretary by: 
Friday 29 September 2023 by 5.00pm 
 
Applicant – brief of evidence and/or submissions to be provided to the Secretary by: 
Friday 6 October 2023 by 5.00pm. 
 
All submissions and/or brief of evidence to be emailed to: 
regulatory.admin@tasman.govt.nz.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Melanie Welch 
Secretary – District Licensing Committee  


